
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Nisga’a Land Title Office Closure 
 

January 28 - January 31, 2025, for staff training. 
 
If you require assistance while the office is closed, 
please call 250-633-3028 and leave a message. This 
mailbox will be monitored remotely.  
 
All Land Title documents and payments  
can be provided to the NLG Reception. They will note 
the day and time of drop off and place these items in the 
Land Title mailbox.  
 

Resume Regular Business Hours 
Monday, February 3rd, 2025 

9 am – 5 pm 
 

We apologize for any inconvenience.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Nisga’a Land Title Office Staff 

 


